

Sujay Bandyopadhyay <sujaybandyopadhyayest@gmail.com>

## Advice on outcome of IAMG travel grant application

Ute MUELLER <u.mueller@ecu.edu.au>

Sat, May 6, 2017 at 11:14 AM

To: "sujaybandyopadhyayest@gmail.com" <sujaybandyopadhyayest@gmail.com>

Cc: "drc\_iamg@hotmail.com" <drc\_iamg@hotmail.com>, Raimon Tolosana <r.tolosana@hzdr.de>, Jeff Boisvert <jbb@ualberta.ca>, 赵洁 <jiezhao2014@163.com>

Dear Sujay

On behalf of the IAMG Student Affairs committee I would like to let you know notify you that your application for an IAMG travel grant has been accepted.

Your active participation in the 18th Annual Conference of the IAMG, 2017, to be held in Fremantle, Australia will be funded with US\$ 1,000 by IAMG. In turn, IAMG expects that you accept the recipient's commitments, in particular you must acknowledge IAMG support in your presentation and all derived publications.

For the technicalities of the grant disbursement, please refer to the guidelines

https://www.iamg.org/student-affairs/student-travel-grants.html

and get in touch with IAMG's treasurer David Collins (drc\_iamg@hotmail.com).

I look forward to meeting you at the conference,

best regards

Assoc. Prof. Ute Mueller

Chair, IAMG Student Affairs Committee

School of Science Edith Cowan University Joondalup WA 6027

Ph 08 6304 5272 e-mail: u.mueller@ecu.edu.au Assoc. Prof. Ute Mueller School of Science Edith Cowan University Joondalup WA 6027

Ph 08 6304 5272

e-mail: u.mueller@ecu.edu.au

This e-mail is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose or use the information contained within. If you have received it in error please return it to the sender via reply e-mail and delete any record of it from your system. The information contained within is not the opinion of Edith Cowan University in general and the University accepts no liability for the accuracy of the information provided.

CRICOS IPC 00279B RTO PROVIDER 4756